
Shaheen Vora 

 

Recipient of award, by Indo American Cancer Network, Shaheen Vora, had volunteered in 2005 to 
donate Peripheral Stem Cell (PBSC) and five years later the Bone Marrow Registry called her saying that 
she could be a match for a 32-year-old mother of two. Shaheen, who runs her own business, is deadly 
scared of needles, but for this noble cause, found courage and time to visit MD Anderson Hospital for 
further tests and was elated when told that she was a good match. 

Shaheen has lost three female members of her own family, and encourages everyone, especially in the 
Asian Community to register for Bone Marrow donation, as it is a very gratifying feeling, that someday 
you could save some one’s life. 











 


